
From: Wanda Fredrick
To: Andrew Beyer
Subject: Street Light Request from 838 West Street
Date: Friday, January 27, 2023 10:13:32 AM
Attachments: image001.png
Importance: High

Andrew,
 
Craig Zoellick of 838 West Street would like to request a streetlight in his neighborhood. Stated it is
very dark in that section of the street and a neighbor has had a shed broken into a couple of times.
He and his neighbors ask that a streetlight be installed as a safety precaution.
 
Mr. Zoellick is aware that an agenda item would need to go before the March or April Public Safety &
Welfare Committee. Please advise. His contact information is:
 
920-988-7269
jenniferl@johndeere.com (his wife’s email address)
 
Sincerely,
 
Wanda Fredrick
   Administrative Assistant
  In office hours: Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Engineering and
  Building, Safety & Zoning
 (920) 262-4060
wfredrick@cityofwatertown.org
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